
 

 

Dear Valued Provider, 

 
Welcome to the new Wellcare By Allwell. As a valued Allwell provider, we want to share some 
exciting changes to our Medicare plans. We’ve combined multiple brands under the Wellcare 
name to offer a better range of plans that provide members with affordable access to doctors, 
nurses, and specialists.   
  

We’re working hard to get rid of the nonsense in health insurance. That’s why we’re offering 
simplified plans, streamlined benefits, and new ways to save. And as always, Wellcare by Allwell 
from Home State Health is committed to working with you to ensure your patients receive the 
best care.   

  

We know you probably have a few questions, so we want to take a moment to answer them for 
you. 

Which Medicare brands will become Wellcare?  
Allwell by Home State Health 
  

Does this involve all lines of business for these brands?  
No, only Medicare. In designated states, some of these brands will continue to exist with Medicaid 
and Marketplace plans.  

  

When does the transition begin?  
This fall, you will begin to receive materials with the new Wellcare branding. We will officially 
transition to Wellcare on January 1, 2022, unless otherwise noted.  
  
Please note, you may see materials with the old branding prior to January 2022.  
 

 

 

< © Copyright 2021 Home State Health All rights reserved. Benefits will vary by plan. This information is not a complete description of benefits.   

c
Contact the plan for more information. Limitations, copayments, and restrictions may apply. Benefits, premiums, and/or copaym
hange on January 1 of each year.>  

ents/coinsurance may  

 
 allwell.homestatehealth.com 

 

 
  855-766-1452 (TTY: 711) 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Sincerely, 

https://www.homestatehealth.com/content/dam/centene/home-state-health/pdfs/MO%202021%20Allwell%20Provider%20Manual,%20v2.pdf
https://www.homestatehealth.com/content/dam/centene/home-state-health/pdfs/MO%202021%20Allwell%20Provider%20Manual,%20v2.pdf

